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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  
BY DEPUTY T.M. PITMAN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st FEBRUARY 2012 
 

 
Question 
 
Further to the answer given by the then Chief Minister on 19th October 2010 (Hansard 2.2.1) in 
which he stated that he was happy to research the records given to Mr. Napier and to then give 
‘chapter and verse’ to the Deputy of St. Mary in relation to the details of any formal meetings 
with the former Chief Officer of Police by the people involved in his suspension to talk to him 
about the concerns that had been raised and to elicit his response, would the Chief Minister now 
undertake to make this information available to all members? 
 
 
Answer 
 
I am not aware of any formal meetings that took place with the former Chief of Police to discuss 
these concerns. 
 
 


